
Michigan  DHHS  Announced  as
2016 NASCIO Award Finalist
CNSI  is  proud  to  announce  that  its  client,  the  Michigan
Department of Health and Human Services, was selected as a
finalist  for  the  National  Association  of  State  Chief
Information Officers (NASCIO) State IT Recognition Award. The
State was nominated for their Michigan Medicaid as a Service
initiative in the Cross Boundary Collaboration and Partnership
category.  Finalists  were  selected  by  the  NASCIO  Awards
Committee  from  a  field  of  more  than  130  nominees.  The
recipient in each category will be announced at the upcoming
NASCIO Annual Conference in Orlando, Florida this September.
This year’s high quality of nominations shows that states
continue to innovate and achieve great results. 

Click here to learn more about the NASCIO State Innovation
Awards and nominees. 
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